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Weekly News - Friday 27th November 2020 

Year 5 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have worked extremely hard this week in Year 5, as                       
we have been doing assessments in English and Maths. These will                     
allow us to plan better addressing any gaps the children may                     
have. They have done really well and shown great resilience. Well done everyone! 

We are beginning to practise songs for a special Christmas recording session in a                           
couple of weeks time. Your child brought home some song words this week. Please                           
encourage them to learn them. Thank you. You will hear more on this later! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

English 

Assessment week. 
 
Maths 

Assessment week. 
 
Foundation Subjects 

The children are very engaged in our science topic on the Earth, Sun and Moon. This week we                                   
have been investigating the phases of the Moon and the seasons. We have been exploring                             
different maps and map symbols in Geography. This week we looked at lines of latitude and                               
longitude using atlases and globes. 

Notices & Reminders 

None this week! 

 

 


